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COMMENT SOUGHT ON NEUSTAR, INC. REQUEST TO ALLOW CERTAIN 
TRANSACTIONS WITHOUT PRIOR COMMISSION APPROVED AND TO 

TRANSFER OWNERSHIP  

CC Docket No. 92-237 

ERRATUM TO PUBLIC NOTICE (DA 04-1041) 

                             Released Date: May 7, 2004 

Comment Date: May 12, 2004 

Reply Date: May 24, 2004  

On April 22, 2004, the Wireline Competition Bureau adopted and released a Public 
Notice in the above-captioned proceeding.1  The Public Notice contained a typographical error in 
paragraph 5, which incorrectly stated that “parties may file comments on or before May 11, 
2003, and reply comments on or before May 21, 2004.”  To avoid confusion, this erratum 
clarifies that the correct deadline for comments in this proceeding on or before May 12, 2004 
and the correct deadline for reply comments in this proceeding is on or before May 24, 2004. 

  For further information, please contact Sheryl Todd, Federal Communications 
Commission, Telecommunications Access Policy Division, Wireline Competition Bureau, at 
202-418-7400, TTY (202) 418-0484.  

  

                                                      
1 Wireline Competition Bureau Seeks Comment on NeuStar, Inc. to Allow Certain Transactions Without 
Prior Commission Approval and to Transfer Ownership, CC Docket No. 92-237, Public Notice, DA 04-
1041 (rel. April 22, 2004).  


